
 

 

6th November 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Performances: Years 1-6 
 

It’s that time of year again…the Oswald Road Christmas productions! This year’s theme is ‘The 
Oswald Road Gogglebox’, so you can expect amazing recreations of some classic moments in 
Christmas TV history! 
 

Year 1/2- Thursday 7th December at 2:00pm and Friday 8th December at 9:30am 
 

Year 3/4- Tuesday 12th December at 2:00pm and Friday 15th December at 9:30am 
 

Year 5/6- Wednesday 13th December at 9:30am and Thursday 14th December at 2:00pm 
 
As you will know if you have been to one of our Christmas performances in the past, the hall 
gets very busy. We can therefore only allow two audience members per family and we ask that 
parents please only attend one performance per year group. Unfortunately siblings will not be 
able to attend the performance. There will not be any tickets for this event. 
 
If you are coming along to a morning performance, please drop your child off in the playground 
at normal time then come back to school after 9:20am to be seated. For safeguarding reasons 
we will not be allowing parents to wait in the reception area after drop off time. If you are 
coming to an afternoon performance please bear in mind that the children will need to go back 
to their classrooms after the performance and will be picked up from the playground as normal 
at 3:30pm.  
 
We hope you are able to join us for what is sure to be a fantastic performance! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Midge Murray 
Music & Performance Lead 
 


